
JUNE 1995

FRIENDS of GUNNERSBURY PARK & MUSEUM

Hello, just a short note to let you know of some of the
things happening in the Park and Museum at the moment.

PICTURES IN THE PARK

The British Southern Slav Society is holding its preview
for the Art Exhibition of George Kilibarda and John Shock
of oils, sketches and photographs as well as watercolours
and pen and ink on the 6th July (Thursday) from 6.30 to
8.30pm in Gunnersbury Park Museum. The tickets for the
Preview are £10.00 (Includes Wine and Music). All Money
raised goes to the Medical Relief appeal in Yugoslavia.
There is also an opportunity to buy pictures or copies of
them. It should be a fun evening so why not join us in
the Museum.

If you would like a ticket to this event, or wish to send
a donation as you are unable to attend, the Exhibition
Organisor is Dr Rebecca Beaconsfield, (0181 994 3278)
23 Ennismore Avenue, London W4 ISE. or you can contact
the Friends membership secretary Joan Catterall, 0181 560
4262 39 Lionel Road Brentford Middx as she has a supply
of tickets.

GUNNERSBURY PARK INTO THE 21st CENTURY
Copies of the Draft report IIGunnersbury Park into the
21st Centuryll are available from Mike Rowan on the
Consultation Walks or by contacting Mike at the Leisure
Services Department, The Civic Centre, Lampton Road,
Hounslow, TW34DN (0181 862 5848). The copies are on sale
price £2.00. The Friends do have a few copies if you
wish to have one for this princely sum.
VE DAY AT GUNNERSBURY

On the 16th July it is GALA DAY Nick Butcher would be
pleased to have the help of the friends. On the day we
will need,

People to put up Bunting (early risers needed here on
site from 7.30am)

Help with staking out the car park area.

Helping with the car parking on the football pitches from
about mid-day.

In fact Nick needs our help - help - help to make this
the same absolutely great day like we had last year.

If possible Friends in period dress of the 1940's period,



~.

INTERESTED? THEN CONTACT NICK ON 0181 993 2055 or call
in at the North Lodge and leave him your name and
telephone number or contact Joan Catterall 0181 560 4262
and she will pass the information on.

GUNNERSBURY PARK AND THE ROTHSCHILDS

We still have few copies of the book available at the
special rate of £5.00 so if you are interested in
obtaining a copy for this price we will be pleased to
sell you one.

EXHIBTIONS

Enclosed with this is a copy of "Goings on at
Gunnersbury" if you already have a copy of this please
pass it on to a friend who hasn't as it all helps.

THE TEMPLE TRUST

There is a very nice exhibition of paintings on in the
temple - when you visit the park next weekend go in and
see it - it is well worth a visit.

THE ANNUAL EVENT .

.Th~ _Ft!:~tSungay in September in front of the Museum is
our annual event. We hope you can come "arid suppOr-tusand
the other local charities that will be there.
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